
I think that speaks true when I look at the dedicated members in
our community that continue to give their precious time to the
Stormont Agricultural Society. Time and time again I see dedicated
volunteers giving us their free time to ensure the success of the
Stormont County Fair. I myself look forward to being the first third
generation President of the Fair this year, knowing my grandfather
would be proud to see all we have accomplished.

Thank you to our sponsors who continue to give to support the
success of our fair! 

Thank you to everyone on our team that continues to give their
time and volunteer! 

I look forward to what we can do in 2025!

Alyssa Waldroff, President – Stormont Agricultural Society 

President’s Message
“Volunteers do not necessarily have the

time; they just have the heart.” 
-Elizabeth Andrew


